
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee  

Minutes of Meeting 

November 25, 2008 

 

 

 

Absent: Martin Cannata, Roger Duhaime,  
 

Present: Bob Schroeder, Merrill Johnson, Richard Bairam, Randy Holt, 

  George Longfellow 

 

 

 

The meeting began at 6:30. 

 

Randy motioned to accept the minutes.  Turk seconded.  All in favor.  George abstained. 

 

There was a discussion regarding the single stream recycling facility.  Diane has the 

director of the Concord Regional Resource Cooperative attending the Council meeting on 

December 17
th

.   

 

George and Diane informed the Committee of the Council meeting on December 19
th
.  

Diane felt she has a lot more information she would like to discuss  with the Council and 

will get on agenda for the first part of January.  

 

The December meeting has been canceled.  The meeting adjourned at 8:00. 

 


